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News for Alumni and Friends of the College of Human Ecology

Dear Alumni and Friends of 
the College of Human Ecology,

We are happy to report that this past May, the
number of Human Ecology alumni grew by 271
Bachelors of Science, 15 Masters of Health
Administration, three Masters of Arts, 15
Masters of Science and 34 PhD’s.

They are an incredibly talented group of individ-
uals who will now follow in your footsteps,
furthering Human Ecology’s legacy and making
important contributions to communities across
the globe. As you receive this update, we will also
be welcoming the class of 2011 to the Ithaca
campus, a stellar group of young students
uniquely prepared to meet the challenges of
this century and beyond.

It has been a busy and exciting year at the
College, and I would like to take a moment to

thank you all for your generosity of time, money
and enthusiasm. Among your many accomplish-
ments, it was a record breaking year for the
Human Ecology Annual Fund. More support
than ever before, from more people than ever
before, was raised for this vital tool that empowers
the Dean to dedicate critical resources to the
highest priority academic, research and outreach
programs for the College. Here’s a look at some
of the numbers:

The FY 07 Human Ecology Annual Fund 

• raised $740,213, a 43% increase over last year

• received contributions from 1,613 donors, an
11% increase over last year

• Approximately 1,200 Human Ecology alumni
attended 42 events in 17 cities across the country

• The College has raised $21 million towards its
$70 million goal as part of “Far Above . . . The
Campaign For Cornell”

Thanks again for your vote of confidence in the
College of Human Ecology! We look forward to
seeing you soon.

Warm regards,

Marybeth Tarzian
Assistant Dean, Alumni Affairs 

and Development



WELCOME NEW BOARD MEMBERS OF SLOAN ALUMNI ASSOCIATION!

Peter Banko '92
Peter Bergmann '98
Daniel (Dan) Grauman '80
Charles A. (Chuck) Johns '66
Alan Lieber '82

Sloan Program
alumni update

Jennifer McNealey '95
William G. (Bill) Ries'75
Robert P. (Bob) Ritz '87
Craig Cimini '08
new student representative and President
of the Sloan Student  Association

Sloan alumni celebrate at the 2007 Wagner Dinner.
[Front: Susan Bastable, former Sloan Director Doug Brown, Fred Yanni
’69, Jane Brown, Fred Powell ’70. Back: Jeff Bastable ’74, Interim Dean
Alan Mathios, Beverly Luskin, Rich Luskin ’70]

Jean Ahn ’00
Richard Ahlfeld ’68
Andy Bailey ’07
Cathy Bartell ’90
Jeff Bastable ’74
Mark Bertolini ’84
Andrew Dahl ’70
Eric Fishbein ’04

Bill Gonzalez ’66
Brooke Hollis ’78
Craig Holm ’76
Rich Luskin ’70
Penny Stahl Mills ’82
Aaron Mitra ’01
Jennifer I. McNealey ’95
Fred Powell ’69

Alan Stoll ’68
Michael Weidner ’66
Fred Yanni Jr ’69
Josh Yedvab ’94
Lauren Yedvab ’94
Igor Zakoworotny ’77

ENTREPRENEURSHIP@CORNELL 2007

Go online to http://www.johnson.cornell. edu/alumni/enterprise/
spring2007/feature5.html to read an Enterprise magazine article
about Nancy Schlichting, MBA/Sloan ’79. While there, click on the
link to watch a video of her keynote at last April’s entrepreneurship
luncheon, with introductions by Sloan Director Will White.

BATTISTELLA FUND REPORT

This past Spring, we announced the establishment of Roger
Battistella Graduate Fellowship Fund, with an initial goal of raising
$50,000 to be completed by the Wagner Weekend dinner in May.
We are pleased to report that in addition to a wonderful weekend of
activities, with more than 50 Sloan alums returning to participate,

the Battistella Fund has raised over $80,000 in gifts and commitments from 135
donors. Congratulations and thank you to the Battistella Fundraising Committee
who worked tirelessly to encourage donations:

Calendar

AUGUST 20–22, ITHACA 
New Student Orientation, Picnic and
Reception with Executives in Residence
and Faculty

SEPTEMBER 14, WASHINGTON, DC
Professors Richard Burkhauser and Kosali
Simon speak at a symposium entitled
Healthcare Reform: The Economics of
"Pay or Play" Employer Mandates at the
Employment Policies Institute

OCTOBER 26, ITHACA
Sloan Alumni Association Board
Meeting and student get together

OCTOBER 30, PHILADELPHIA
Alumni reception hosted by Dan
Grauman ’80

JANUARY 16–18, WASHINGTON, DC
Health Policy intersession trip

JANUARY 17, WASHINGTON, DC
Sloan Alumni Association Board meeting
and reception

MAY 2–3, 2008
Mark your calendars to celebrate
Wagner Weekend!
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DONOR RECOGNITION DINNER

Alumni at the annual Donor Recognition Dinner, held during reunion weekend,
assemble beneath the North Atlantic Right Whale skeleton at the Museum 
of the Earth. Addressing the crowd, Policy Analysis and Management Chair
Rosemary Avery presents an overview of the new Masters in Public Policy 
program being developed at Human Ecology.

WELCOME NEW HUMAN ECOLOGY 
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION BOARD MEMBERS

Donna Bacchi ’76
Bonnie Wolfman Glasky ’73
S. Jonathan (Jon) Horn ’87

2007 ALUMNI AWARD WINNERS
At the Human Ecology Alumni Association Annual Meeting,
held this past May in New York City, Lucy Jarvis ’38 was
awarded the Helen Bull Vandervort Alumni Achievement
Award, and Andrew Schaffler ’03 was awarded the Recent
Alumnus Achievement Award. Profiles of both winners can
be found online at www.human.cornell.edu/alumni.

Amy Motschwiller ’80
Ann Trueblood Raper ’74
Angelina Riley ’04

TO FIND OUT MORE:
1-800-453-7703 
heaad@cornell.edu

VISIT
www.human.cornell.edu/Alumni



UPCOMING EVENTS

SEPTEMBER 10
The Iscol Family Program for Leadership
Development in Public Service 2007 Lecture:
Me to We: Finding Meaning in a Material
World - How University Students Can Create
Positive Social Change to be delivered by 
Craig Kielburger, founder of Free The Children.
Presented in collaboration with the
Entrepreneurship and Personal Enterprise
Speaker Series. Call Auditorium - Kennedy Hall -
@ 7:30 PM. 

SEPTEMBER 20
dCity alumni reception, Gensler Associates, NYC

SEPTEMBER 27
Urban Semester Alumni Event, NYC 

SEPTEMBER 28
Human Ecology Advisory Council Meeting, 
Cornell Club, NYC

OCTOBER 12
Human Ecology Alumni Association meeting
and Homecoming Weekend, Ithaca

OCTOBER 18-20
Trustee Council Weekend, Ithaca

2007

Human Ecology

Cornell University
College of Human Ecology
Ithaca, NY 14853-4401

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

Dated Material | Summer 2007

If this publication is addressed to a son 
or daughter who no longer maintains a
permanent address at your home, please
clip the address label and return it with the
correct address to Office of Alumni Affairs
and Development, College of Human
Ecology, Cornell University, B12 MVR
Hall, Ithaca, NY 14853-4401

THIS PUBLICATION IS PRINTED ON
PAPER STOCK CERTIFIED BY THE
FOREST STEWARDSHIP COUNCIL - FSC

FACULTY SPEAKER SERIES

Alan Hedge is a Professor in Design and Environmental Analysis,
and a Research Professor in the Dept. of Biomedical and Chemical
Engineering at Syracuse Univ. His research and teaching focuses on
issues of design and workplace ergonomics as they affect the
health, comfort and productivity of workers.

September 18 Short Hills, NJ

Joe Laquatra is the Hazel E. Reed Human Ecology Extension
Professor in Family Policy and a renowned expert on residential 
energy efficiency, indoor air quality, construction site waste 
management, and residential sprawl.

October 16 Rochester, NY
October 17 Buffalo, NY
November 1 San Francisco, CA
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